From: Gunner loyce <gjoyce@rsjattorneys.com=
Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2024 1:25 PM
To: Lora Hoggatt <Lora.Hoggatt@NormanOK.gov>

Subject: EXTERNAL EMAIL : Sooner Village - Request for Postponement

Lora—

The applicant has requested a postponement until the October Planning Commission meeting.

Please let me know if vou need anything else from at this time.
Sincerely,
Gunner

Gunner Joyce
Partner | Rieger Sadler Joyce LLC
136 Thompson Dr., Horman, OK 73069
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COWFIDENTIALITY HOTICE: This transmission is intended for the use of the individual or entity to whom it &= addressed and may contain
confidential information belonging to the sender that is protected by the attormney client andsor other legal privileges. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents
of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, pleaze notify the sender immediately by e-mail

and delete thiz message.



